

Caracas, 10 April 2019.

Francis X Nolan III President Maritime Law Association of the United States VEDDER PRICE PC New York

Ref.: Avdm-00013-2019

Dear Sir,

It is my pleasure to inform you that dated February 5, 2019, the undersigned formally received the Presidency of the Venezuelan Maritime Law Association, hoping that together with my colleagues gathered all in the new Executive Committee for the period 2019-2022 can continue working towards the unification of international maritime law. Needless to say that it is our wish to work together with you, in order to develop activities of common interest.

Below list of colleagues who accompany me in this work:

José Alfredo Sabatino Pizzolante - President
Gustavo Omaña Parés - Vice President
Julio Peña Acevedo - Secretary General
Cristina Mujica - Treasurer
María Grazia Blanco - Director of Maritime Legislation
Rubén Bolívar - Director of Shipping Matters
Juan Malpica - Director of Insurance Matter
Juan Itriago - Director of Publications and Events
Juancarlos Querales - Director of Port and Customs matters
Iván Dario Sabatino Pizzolante - Director
Juan José Bolinaga - Director
Marylú Gutiérrez Arcia - Director
Grecia Parra González - Alternate Secretary General
Tomás Malavé - Alternate Treasurer

The email of the Venezuelan Maritime Law Association is asodermarven@gmail.com and our Web Site is www.avdm-cmi.com.

Yours truly,

José Alfredo Sabatino Pizzolante President